
Applesauce Recall

URGENT:
Recall Alert 

Various applesauce 
products are being 
recalled due to the risk 
of elevated lead levels, 
including:

What to do?

- WanaBana Apple Cinnamon Fruit Puree pouches
- Schnucks brand Cinnamon-flavored Applesauce pouches
- Weis brand Cinnamon Applesauce pouches

Consumers with questions can contact: 
WanaBana at support@wanabanafruits.com
Schnucks Customer Care team at 314-994-4400 or 1-800-264-4400
Weis customer service number at 866-999-9347

• Immediately stop using these products.

• Return it to the purchase place for a full refund or discard them.

• If your child has eaten any of these products, contact 
  their pediatrician to have their lead level tested.


